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Hello Committee members, 

I am in favor of the right to hunt, fish and harvest wildlife in Oregon. As Oregonians 

we have a long history of these activities. As an active outdoorsman I prefer to focus 

my hunting on agricultural pest species. As to fishing I target non-native species such 

as Eastern Brook trout which in most areas of Oregon have no limit due to their 

propensity to out compete native populations of Red Band trout and others. Each of 

us have our preferred activities that we enjoy. Because we do interact with the 

outdoors we also have concerns for quality and quantity of habitat available to our 

wildlife.  I believe this bill will help to provide long term support to preserve our 

wildlife, their habitat and wild lands 

Thank you, 

Steve Wilson 


